
 

 

 
 

Invitation to Tender 

 

Merx Reference #0000278294  
 

Demolition of Vacant Houses 
Prairie Mountain Health 

 

 

General Contracting Services  
Brandon, Manitoba 

 

Prairie Mountain Health (PMH) is seeking tender bids from experienced contractors to demolish 

and remove all building structures located at 548 Park Street and 332 Victoria Avenue East in 

Brandon, Manitoba in accordance with the requirements outlined within this Invitation to 

Tender. The base bids will be for the demolition of 548 Park Street. 332 Victoria Avenue East 

will be a separate price and will be awarded if sufficient funding is available. 

 

 

Tender closing: 2:00 p.m. local time on October 3, 2024. 

 

Queries may be directed to: 

Chris Woodmass 

Project Coordinator 

Prairie Mountain Health 

E-mail:  cwoodmass1@pmh-mb.ca 

 

A mandatory site visit will take place on September 18, 2024 @ 1:00 p.m. local time. The 

meeting location will be 548 Park Street near the corner of Park Street and McTavish Avenue 

East. 

 
Documents are available on Merx.com, or by contacting Chris Woodmass, Project Coordinator at 

cwoodmass1@pmh-mb.ca or by phone at 204-578-4584. 
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